
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 
24th May 2024 

 
Headteacher Awards 

Awarded 17th May 2024 
 

Reception: Well done to Luna for designing and creating a wonderful crown inspired by The 
King and Dominic for being able to understand and explain the life cycle of a 
butterfly! 

 
Year 1: Well done to Tilly for your fantastic story writing, beautiful handwriting and 

amazing spelling! 
 
Year 2: Brilliant work from Brendon, Millie and Poppy this week.  They produced a great 

piece of art work!  They worked with fibre to make a felt picture they had 
previously created.  Well done! 

 
Year 3: Last week's awards went to Eva and Charlie. Last Wednesday, Year 3 visited the 

Royal Cornwall Museum in Truro to learn more about the Romans. Eva and Charlie 
both really stood out for asking so many interesting questions and answering lots 
of questions. Staff from the museum were particularly impressed with Charlie's 
Roman knowledge. Both displayed good manners and excellent behaviour all day. 

Well done to both of you for representing Year 3 and Roche so well!  
 
Year 4: This week Daniel received a Headteacher's Award for Spanish.  Miss Vera Bo and 

myself were so impressed with his attitude, dedication and translation skills in our 

lesson this week.  He tried so hard and made a lot of progress in one lesson.  Well 

done Daniel. 

 Chase also received a Headteacher's Award this week due to the amazing progress 

he has made in Reading!   His hard work is definitely paying off as he has now gone 

up to our last RWI group!  This is fantastic progress Chase and we are all proud of 

you, especially Mrs Welch!   

Year 5: This week, I asked the Year 5s for suggestions for headteacher's certificates. 

These two children were spotted by their peers - how lovely! 

Ella - for working hard during handwriting sessions. 
Taylor - for trying hard in the rugby lesson with Neil.  

 
Year 6: We had to award a whole class award this week for Year 6!  What a great effort 

they all put in during SATs week!  Well done Year 6! 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
20th – 24th May 2024 

Activities Outside of School 

 

Well done to Mylor who was awarded ‘Super Star of the Week’ last 

weekend from his football coach! 

How brilliant Mylor!  Well done! 

If you have taken part in an activity outside of school and want to share 

it with us, please do send a photo alongside some information to 

reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org so you can feature on the 

newsletter like Mylor has! 

 Home Learning 
 

Arabella took her home learning from Reception Class to the 
beach!  The topic in Reception Class is Minibeasts so Arabella 
made a spider from some natural materials found at the beach 
which included a pebble, shells, a feather, sticks and seaweed!  
Can you see how Arabella has made the spider?   
Well done Arabella, we loved your home learning photos!  This 
will be stuck into your Learning Journey! 
We love seeing the children’s learning outside of school so please 
do keep the photos coming in! 

 

A reminder Half Term is next week. 
We return to school on Monday 3rd 

June. 

Year 5 
93.33% 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jay’s Aim 
By Harry J 

 
 

 
  

Last Thursday, Jay’s Aim visited school to teach Year 5 and Year 6 how to do CPR.  We learnt that if you do CPR 

you should do two breaths and 30 compressions.  You should make sure you ask for help and ring 999.  You 

need to try and find a defib machine too (there is one on the school house at school and one in the school 

office). 

Theo and I ‘shocked’ the dummy with a pretend defib which we found really interesting. 

From Jay’s Aim: 

We try to educate as many people as possible about what to do in an emergency; with this in mind, Jay’s Aim 

provides free-to-attend CPR and defibrillator training (known as CPR/AED training) throughout South-West 

England. Our goal is to train as many young people as possible - and the people who support them - in CPR and 

defibrillator use, so that they can be confident in an emergency situation. 

 

Well done Year 6s for completing your SATs last week! You all gave 
your best and we are really, really proud!  
Here they are enjoying a well-deserved break on Goss Moor! 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Environmental Day  
 

On Thursday 6th June, Year 6 are hosting an environmental super learning day. 
 
If your child is in Reception Class or Year 1, they will need to bring in a clean plastic milk container (a 4-pint size 
would be perfect). 
 
Children in Year 2 and Year 3 need empty egg boxes (preferably cardboard) which hold 12 eggs. 
 
Children in Year 4 and Year 5 need kitchen roll tubes or toilet roll tubes (1 or 2 is fine). 
 
Year 6 will be running the event.  If you have any of these items which you can donate to different classes, we 
would be really appreciative. 
 
Can items come in after half term please – on the day is fine. 
 

 

Sports Day 
 

Sports Day will be on Monday 24th June. 
 
KS2 will start at 9.15am (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) 
 
KS1 will start at 1.15pm (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 
 
Our back up day for Sports Day should we need to cancel for the weather is Wednesday 26th June.  Our back up 
for the back up day is Friday 5th July! 
 
We will keep you informed of any changes which may happen nearer to the time. 
 

 

 
School Kit 

 
If your child has any sports kit belonging to the 
school, please can you return it to the school 
office.  School kit is easily recognisable by the 
Roche School logo embroidered on it (t-shirts, 
netball skirts, shorts etc) 
Sports kits are expensive to buy so we are 
unable to let children keep it.  Some kits 
include socks, we need those back too please. 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 
 

This half term, have a go at the bingo sheet here. Tick them off as you go; will you get a full house before we come 
back to school? 
 
Think about which of the five ways to wellbeing each activity meets too! 
 

 

 

HeadStart Kernow has created the resource My Brilliant Place to be ME! for the young people of 

Cornwall.  

It’s all about helping them learn to look after their wellbeing and feel good! 

You can find resources for kids and parents in local libraries and at their website: 

https://www.headstartkernow.org.uk/brilliant-me 

  

 

https://www.headstartkernow.org.uk/brilliant-me


Monday 20th May Reception Class Trip to Newquay Zoo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reward Tokens 
Summer 1 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

Green! 


